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December 15, 1981

JCC:056:81

'Mr. James R. Miller, Chief
~ Standardization & Special Projects Branch g
Division of Licensing % gO_ 0Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation cG

g@g\@
.NU. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission ll- -

Washington, D.'C. 20555 2 T3pp*
O MhSUBJECT: XN-NF-79-56(P)(A), Revision 1, Supplement 1,

6"Gadolinia Fuel Properties for LWR Fuel Safety
6. Evaluation," dated November 1981 a

Dear Mr. Miller:
~

The subject approved topical report is being reissued in response
to your letter dated October 26 entitled " Acceptance for Referencing
of Topical-Report XN-NF-79-56, Revision 1." This letter transmits
twenty-five (25) copies of the report in accordance with your previous
guidance.

Sincerely,

w0e

J. C. Chandler
Reload Fuel Licensing

!
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